CITY OF SANGER

1700 7t Street
Sanger, California 93657
(559) 876-6300

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the following public hearing originally noticed to be heard by
the Planning Commission on October 10, 2013 at 6:00pm has been adjourned by the
Secretary of the Planning Commission to the next scheduled reguiar Planning
Commission meeting on October 24, 2013 at 6:00pm in the City Council Chambers of
Sanger City Hall, 1700 7™ Street, Sanger, California:

1) Initial Study/Negative Declaration for Rezone 2013-02 and General Plan
Amendment 2013-02: The project is located at 2407 Jensen Avenue and is
approximately 0.5 acres in size. The owner of said property is proposing to
change the Zoning District from C-P (Administrative and Professional Office) to
C-4 (General Commercial) and change the General Plan Land Use from Office
Commercial to General Commercial.

By order of the Sanger Zoning Ordinance all persons desiring to be heard on this matter
should attend this meeting and make known their opinions. [f you want more
information regarding this request, contact the Planning Department at 876-6300 ext.
1540.

Secretary of the Planning Commission
Community and Economic Development Services

Dated October 11, 2013



